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Armed Forces Children & Young People 

May Update 2022 

 

Welcome to our monthly update for school/nursery staff which provides 

information on resources available, useful websites, books and organisations, 

funding opportunities etc. which could help support the young people in your 

establishment.  Please feel free to circulate to staff/colleagues. 

 

 

Professional Learning Community (PLC) Meeting 19th May 

 
The next PLC Meeting is taking place on Thursday 19th May at 4.00p.m. in the Drumfork 

Community Centre.  This will be the first face to face meeting since Covid.  The aim of this 

meeting is for school/nursery staff to network with other organisations and charities that 

support Armed Forces children and young people. 

 

If you would like to attend this meeting then please let me know by emailing 

emer.flett@argyll-bute.gov.uk   

 

 

April - Month of the Military Child 

Some Armed Forces children and young people across Helensburgh & Lomond Schools took 

part in celebrating Month of the Military Child.  Cardross Primary pupils created Dandelion 

artwork and pupils from Hermitage Academy took part in the MOD/Never Such Innocence 

competition by creating artwork inspired by the Dandelion and reflecting on service life.  

Well done to all who took part.   
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If your school/nursery took part in celebrating Month of the Military Child and would like to 

share this in the June edition, then please get in touch by emailing me on emer.flett@argyll-

bute.gov.uk   
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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

A couple of Schools have asked me if I had any information or resources for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee so I thought I would include the info in this month’s 

edition in case you are planning an event or tea party.  Please find below links 

to various websites. 

Little Troopers – have a flag and bunting that the young people can colour in themselves, 

please visit their website Resources for Schools - Little Troopers 

School Resources for the Platinum Jubilee, 2022 (rct.uk) 

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee 2022   

49 Top Queens Platinum Jubilee Free Teaching Resources (twinkl.co.uk) 

Free Printable Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Decorations - Mum In The Madhouse 

 

If your school/nursery are going to celebrate this event and would like to share this in the 

June edition, then please email me on emer.flett@argyll-bute.gov.uk   

 

 

If you would like further information on any of the above then please contact:- 

Emer Flett - Service Pupil Advisor 

                                             01436 658921 

emer.flett@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

@AdvisorPupil 

                Service Pupil Advisor Helensburgh & Lomond                                 

     servicepupiladvisor 

 

https://www.littletroopers.net/little-troopers-at-school/resources-for-schools/
https://www.rct.uk/discover/school-resources/school-resources-for-the-platinum-jubilee-2022
https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/search?q=queens+platinum+jubilee+free&c=246&ca=69&ct=ta&r=teacher&fco=14410
https://www.muminthemadhouse.com/free-printable-queens-platinum-jubilee-decorations/
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